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On page 59 of the Summer 1991 issue, Cst. Wayne Baier's name was misspelled. 
Our apology for this typographical error.

In the book review on page 26 of the Summer 1991 issue, the address for the 
Victoria Division of the RCMP Veterans' Association should have read 1940 San 
Rafael Crescent, Victoria, B.C. We apologize for this typographical error.

ERRATA On page 31, Vol. 56 No. 3, Summer 1991 issue, the first person on the 
left, back row, of the RCMP Headquarters mixed slow pitch team should have been 
identified as C/M F.W.J. Lemire. We apologize for any inconvenience this error may 
have caused.

Believe it or not... The author of the article published on page 12 of the Summer 
1991 issue was not S/Sgt. E.C. Gray. "A Case of Mistaken Identity" was written 
by S/Sgt. Eric Suley. We apologize for any embarrassment caused by this error.

Dear Readers,
I believe the time has come to revitalize the format of your magazine, the Quarterly. 
To this end, I would welcome your suggestions and comments. Please drop us a 
line at your earliest convenience.

*
* * *

Joseph Lemenze 
RCMP uniforms and accessories for sale 19 May Place 
or trade. I have a very large collection Nanuet, New York 
of Mounted Police items. Interested 109-54-3420 
collectors can contact: Tel.: (914) 623-1172
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